
ST. PAUL’S SR. SEC. SCHOOL, PALI 

               DATE : 21/12/2021 

MOST IMPORTANT 

 

Dear Parents & Students of Class XI 

Students of Class XI are registered in CBSE for Class XII Board Exam 2023 

and details of CBSE registration such as Candidate’s Name, Father’s Name, 

Mother’s Name based on Class X/ Sec. equivalent  Mark sheet and subjects of 

Class XI which are mentioned in CBSE checklist will be given to the students 

of Class XI for final verification on tomorrow i.e. 22/12/2021 (Wednesday). 

Therefore all the students of Class XI must come to school tomorrow i.e. 

22/12/2021 (Wednesday) for final verification of their CBSE registration 

details.  

Please consider it most urgent.  
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